
GROW BACK GREENER 
In the coming weeks work will begin on our forest 
school area.  We have been successful in securing 
some funding to make some exciting changes and to 
enhance the outdoor space with some redefined areas 
including a log cabin and an area for den building! As 
soon as we have a plan to share we will let you know 
what changes are being made.  


You may have also noticed the 
green screen that went up this 
week around the fence in the 
playground.  We are looking 
forward to seeing the plants 
grow over the Spring and 
Summer and shield us from the 
building work next door!
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TERM DATES AND 
HOLIDAYS 

Spring Half Term 2022 
Monday 14th February – Friday 18th 
February 2022

 
Last Day of Spring Term 2022 
Friday 1st April 2022

School Closes at 1.30pm 

Summer Term 2022 
Children return to school on Tuesday 
19th April 2022


Summer Half Term 2022 
Monday 30th May – Monday 6th 
June 2022

 
Last Day of Summer Term 2022 
Friday 22nd July 2022

School Closes at 1.30pm 

School will be closed: 
Monday 2nd May 2022

BANK HOLIDAY


Follow us on Twitter, Facebook & Instagram: 
@Christchurchsw9  @SW9Partnership 
www.facebook.com/Christchurchsw9 
www.instagram.com/christchurchsw9

Have you checked out our class blog website yet?  www.cc-champions.com

http://www.cc-champions.com
http://www.facebook.com/Christchurchsw9
http://www.instagram.com/christchurchsw9


Our VALUE this term is 
PERSEVERANCE 

Contact us: 
0207 735 1343 or admin@christchurchschool.cc 

Don’t forget to check out the website: www.christchurchschool.cc 
Check out our class blog site: www.cc-champions.com 

Imagine Children’s Festival 


Wed 9th to Thu 20th February 2022


South Bank Centre has wrapped up a 
phenomenal selection of creative 
activities, with a wide variety of art forms 
for children to dive into over this 
February half-term.  


‘Imagine Children’s Festival is all about 
unlocking creativity, celebrating the 
individuality of every child and bringing 
families together. This year, we’re also 
focusing on wellbeing and mindfulness, 
with access-friendly events to enjoy'.


Explore their colourful range of activities.

SCHOOL MEALS 
Please make sure you give the office 2 
weeks notice if your child wants to 
change from paid school meals to 
packed lunch or vice versa.  This is because our 
cook orders the food in advance according to the 
numbers of children paying for a school meal, therefore 
we need to know this information ahead of time so that 
we have enough to feed everyone! 
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